AL REAM

The Ben F. Meek Museum and the Tommy Thompson Hall of Fame at Kermit High School have been ongoing projects for the Student Council, spanning three school years. The idea for these two memorials to recognize outstanding exes and preserve symbols of the school's past took shape in the 1992-93 school year under the direction of then president of the then Student Council Andrea Lowe. In 1993-94 under the direction of Dorimina Carrasco, the council inducted the first recipients into the Hall of Fame located in the foyer of the library. At left, the 1994-95 Student Council president Bubba Bowerman officially opens the museum located behind the principal's offices by presenting the key and care of this facility to Librarian Donna Fogle.

NHS Enjoys Another Successful Year



The 1994-95 NHS sponsors are: Mrs. Connie Phillips, Mrs. Linda Vargas, and Mr. David



The Student Council members for 1994-1995 are: (1-r) first row: Rachel Overman, Helena Hermosillo, Jessi Carrasco, Siria Garcia, Stephanie Ward, Elayne Duncan, A Roberts, Wendy Tate, Sandy Neal, Claudia Campos, and Senovio Ortiz. (1-r) second row: Jessica Salmon, Monica Martinez, Jaime Soltero, Felicia Wingrove, Wesley Ja Monica Burns, Chris Beard, Krissy Mooney, Amanda Brown, and Larenda Day. (1-r) third row: Josh Kidd, Melissa Brannan, Matt Fogle, Jared Mills, Stephen Senn, Heathet Blake Mitchell, Marci Segars, Lynette Briones, Four Mooney, and Tabitha Jones.



The 1994-95 NHS officers are: Helena Hermasillosecretary, Wesley Jamisonvice president, and Jennifer Day-president.